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Together	we	are	empowering	all	students	to	pursue	their	passion	and	succeed	in	a	changing	world.	
	

May	15,	2020	
	
RE:	Summer	Programs	
	
Valley	City	Public	Schools	has	traditionally	provided	a	wide	variety	of	summer	programs	for	students	in	our	school	district.		
This	year,	due	to	the	COVID-19	pandemic,	the	current	guidance	from	our	state	officials	allows	us	to	only	provide	summer	
educational	programs	involving	students	in	groups	of	15	or	less.		Thus,	we	have	currently	either	modified,	suspended,	or	
cancelled	each	of	our	summer	programs.		Below,	we	have	provided	a	list	of	our	summer	programs	and	the	status	(modified,	
suspended,	or	cancelled)	for	each	of	these	programs:		
	
Summer	School		

* Elementary	(Modified)	–	Preliminary	planning	for	July	27th	–	August	14th		
Contact	Principals	Troy	Miller	at	troy.miller@k12.nd.us	or	Chad	Lueck	at	chad.lueck@k12.nd.us		

* Junior	High	(Modified)	–	Preliminary	planning	for	July	27th	–	August	12th		
Contact	Principal	Dan	Larson	at	daniel.larson@k12.nd.us	or	call	701.845.0483	ext.	2	

* Special	Education	Extended	School	Year	(Modified)	–	Preliminary	planning	to	begin	on	June	8th		
Contact	Special	Education	Director	Tracey	Zaun	at	tracey.zaun@k12.nd.us	
		

Drivers	Education		
* Classroom	and	Behind	the	Wheel	Training	(Modified)	–	Preliminary	planning	to	begin	on	June	1st		

Contact	Principal	Dan	Larson	at	daniel.larson@k12.nd.us		
	
Activities	

* Open	Gyms	and	Strength/Conditioning	(Suspended)	–	Re-evaluate	on	June	1st	and	June	15th		
* Athletic	Camps	(Suspended)	–	Re-evaluate	on	June	1st	and	June	15th		

Contact	Activities	Director	Mike	Schultz	at	mike.schultz@k12.nd.us	
	
STEAM	Program	

* Theater	Week	(Cancelled)			
* STEAM	Summer	Camp	(Cancelled)	

Contact	Jess	Sanden	at	jessica.sanden@k12.nd.us	or	Sheila	Kriewald	at	sheila.kriewald@k12.nd.us	
	
Please	note	that	will	be	continue	to	re-evaluate	those	programs	that	have	been	suspended	and	communicate	any	change	or	
updates	to	the	status.		If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	our	summer	programming,	please	contact	the	individual	
responsible	for	the	summer	program	listed	above.		Any	additional	questions	or	requests	for	information	may	be	directed	to	
the	district	office	by	calling	701.845.0483	or	sending	an	email	to	josh.johnson@k12.nd.us	or	brenna.schroeder@k12.nd.us.		


